## **City of Fairbury**

Liquor License Hearing – February 18, 2014

The City Council of Fairbury held a Liquor License hearing Tuesday, February 18, 2014, at 6:30 PM. Mayor Lynn Dameron called the hearing to order. The following Aldermen were present: Greg Hish, Doug Hibsch, Bruce Weber, Jerry Hoffman and David Slagel. Other attendees were City Attorney Paul Mason, Brenda DeFries, Attorney Will Gerber representing Surinder Kaur. Diane Pawlowski, Ruth Teubel, Kathy Fehr, Steve Hammond, Mike Thyne and Mark Lawrence were also in attendance.

The purpose of the hearing was to review the application for a Liquor License for Randall's Liquors, Inc.

All the paperwork is in order but the report from the fingerprinting is not back.

The hearing was closed at 6:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda DeFries